From: Graham Linn

To: PLLCApplications
Subject: Comment on 609 E Dayton Demo - Agenda Item 68860
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 5:27:21 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I very much appreciate the developer retaining the existing warehouse facade, this is a massive
improvement on the previous proposal.

In my opinion it would be even better if the entire warehouse were kept and incorporated into
the project, the roof has a delightful curved slope and already includes skylights.

Thank,you,
Graham Linn
639 E Dayton St, Madison, WI 53703
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